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COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE 

 
 

  
 

 

Greater Victoria Housing Society is proposing to construct a fifteen-storey apartment 

building to replace the existing Colwood Lodge located at 85 Belmont Road. 

 

We invite you to attend our Community Open House to learn more about the proposed 

development and to have any questions you may have answered. 

 

PLEASE JOIN US: 
 
DATE:   T UESDAY,  DECEMBER 3 R D ,  201 9  
 
T IME:    6 : 0 0  PM to  8 : 00  PM 
 
LOCA T IO N:  JUAN DE  FUCA  SENI OR CI T I Z ENS  ASSOC IAT I ON  

ROOM 2 01  –  1 767  I S L AND HWY,  COLWOOD,  BC 

 
Greater Victoria Housing Society takes great pride in the planning and design of all our 

developments and we are excited to have you join us in this discussion. 
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